
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

A draft of the 2023-2024 Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report 

(CAPER) is available for public review by clicking 

www.FayettevilleNC.gov/ECD_2023CAPER and at Recreation Centers throughout the 

City of Fayetteville beginning Tuesday, September 10, 2024.  The CAPER informs 

citizens on the use of the City’s Community Development Block Grant, HOME 

Partnership Grant, and Housing Opportunities for People with AIDS funds from the 

Department of Housing and Urban Development and their impact on the community. 

Comments will be accepted concerning this draft CAPER from Tuesday, September 10, 

until 9 AM Thursday, September 26, 2024, at EconCommDev@FayettevilleNC.gov. For 

more information, please call Economic and Community Development at 910.433.1590. 


